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C H A B A D  O F  F R I S C O  D O N O R  R E P O R T

G R E E T I N G S

Dear Friend,

It is with great appreciation that I present this Summer 2021

Donor Report.

Your friendship warms my soul. I hope you enjoy reading

this appreciation newsletter, where you can see first-hand

the impact you have on so many lives.

You help countless individuals powerfully engage, feel

connected, and at home. Not only that, but you have

provided a permanent home.

Because of you they feel that they can proudly put a

mezuzah on their doorpost, explore their meaningful

heritage, join exciting immersive experiences and feel the

warmth of their Chabad family.

You give courage, strength and inspiration to Jews across

Frisco. Thank you for caring.

L’chaim!

With Appreciation, 

Rabbi Mendy Kesselman



H I G H L I G H T S
- Hosted a virtual "Jerusalem
Uncovered" Zoom workshop
- Completed the ark renovation by
Ahron Btesh - sponsored by Julie
Shipp. 
- Received the Frisco Arts Grant for
contributing to the Cultural
Experiences of the Frisco community
- Renovated the Synagogue bathroom,
sponsored by Jared Elad
- Dedicated a restored Torah,
generously sponsored by Fran Greiner
- Shofar Factory for Kids
- Pre Rosh Hashana Gift Bags
- Rosh Hashana community dinner,
services, and tashlich
- Yom Kippur services
- Built a community Sukkah, team led
by Eli Greenberg
- Lulav and Etrog experience with over
100 Jews
- Hosted a Magical Sukkot Experience
for kids
- Celebrated Simchat Torah



T O R A H  D E D I C A T I O N

The new Torah, dedicated by Fran Greiner and family,
is new to our community but is not new at all - it is

over 200 years old! 
This Torah originates from the German Czech region
and is extremely unique. Over 300 hours were spent

by expert scribes to restore it to perfection! We are so
excited to welcome it into its new home where it will

be used for generations to come!



Pre Rosh Hashana
Challah Bake +
Shofar Factory




Rosh
Hashana




Sukkot 





Greiner Family at the dedication of  the historic Torah

Why I Give To Chabad of Frisco
By, Fran Greiner

To me and my late husband, Chabad is Judaism as it should be -

religious with reverence, love, fellowship, welcoming , non

judgmental and ready to help anyone in need. Because of these

things and more, Chabad breaths new life and enthusiasm into the

practice of Judaism in the synagogue and home by encouraging

participation in learning programs, celebrating holidays and life

events and just getting together for activities and friendship. Rabbi

Kesselman and Mushkie embody all of these ideals and have made

a Jewish home for all of us in Frisco.






Thank you to this quarter's 142 donors. 
Your partnership is directly enhancing Jewish life in Frisco:









Albert and Dalia Refoua

Adam and Blumie Tilson

Alan and Irma Elkon

AlexKovalsky

Alex and Anna Katzman

Alexandru and Angie Shapira

AlexisMagids

Alice Tsentsiper

Allan Segal

Arnie and Cyndi Diamond

Aviva Hirschberg

Barbara Zwick

Barry Markman

Bernie and Leslee Feiwus

Bill & Jeri Finkelstein

Brad and Candy Levy

Carolynn Schwartz

Dallas Jewish Community

Foundation

Daniel Vayner

Daniela Damti

Davidand Caron Cohen

David Greenspan

David Hazdan

Devorah Gubin

Djair Sobral

Dr. Andy and Janet Zak

Dr. Jose and Andrew Cross

Dr. Paul and Mira Goldstein

Eli and Ina Porth

Erin and Iris Green

Eron Zehavi

Faye Scher

Fran Greiner

Fran Wilson

Fred and Nina Shterenberg

Frisco Arts

Gene and Judy Levine

George Nissan

Harlan and Debra Papert

Harold and Sheila Babitch

Howard and Sharon Weinberg

Howard Goodman

Igor Roytberg

Ilan and Meg Fehler

Irv Berger

Jacob Mosier

Jared and Stephanie Elad

Jason and Jennifer Goldman

Jeff and Beth Rose

Jeff Weiss

Jennifer lewinter

Joel and Marianne Felberbaum

Jordan Rey

Judy Balunda

Julie Ann Shipp

Karen Polan

Kate Craig

Kathy Pinkus

Kenneth and Linda Licker



Rebekah Freeman

Richard Weisman

Robert Goldstein

Robynne Rembecki

Ryan and Chelsea Howard

Sarah Rosenfeld

SethGarvin

Sharon Wilson

Shery Gargir

Sherrie Feffer-Thoman

Shloimy Kesselman

Shlomi and Nira Machlev

Shmuel Fishleder

Staci Weaver

Stefani Tichauer

Stephen and Ellen mackler

Steve and Sharon Brenner

Steve Brenner

Steven Goldman

Steven and Marianne Noskin

Tatiana Ho

Tom and Carol Findling

Vadim and Jane Gekhman

Vadim and Luba Iov

Vadim Dubinsky

Yafit Buaron

Yoav Sharivker

Yosef Bart

Zack Silverman

Zane Belyea

Zeev Zanzuri

Leland Marcus

Leon Atlasov

Les Schachter

Leslie Campbell

Lewis Zwick

Lior Shporen

Lorie Medina

Mahvash Becker

Marina Abramzon

Mark and Cheri Rubin

Maxim Munin

Maya Kahlon

Maya Shaked

Mfeffer@comcast.net

Michael Beren

Michael L Bernstein

Michael Sontag

Mordekhai and Liya Harroch

Naomi Bernstein

Neal and Laura Reizer

Noya Rapoport

Paul and Linda Licker

Peter Miller

Rabbi and Mrs Block

Rabbi Shmuel Lipskier

Rabbi Yaakov Rosenblatt

Rabbi Yitzchak Einstein

Rachel Browning

Rachel Profeta

Raffi Davidow



In conclusion, the impact your contribution has had is
beyond measure. We look forward to continuing this

partnership and spreading the light of Judaism
farther than ever. 



Wishing you and your family a beautiful year filled

with health and happiness!
 

Warm regards, 
Rabbi Mendy and Mushkie Kesselman


